
Personnel Committee  
Monday, February 14, 2022 

4:30 p.m. 

MEETING MINUTES 

Meeting Location: 
Fruitport Community Schools Central Office 
3255 E. Pontaluna Rd. 
Fruitport, MI 49415 

Attendance: 
Dave Hazekamp and Jason Kennedy 

1. An update was provided to the Committee pertaining to the retirement notices that have
been received by the District thus far. Five (5) teachers and one (1) additional certified
professional staff member have provided notice to the District of their intent to retire from
Fruitport Community Schools, effective June 30, 2022. The District will review this
information with the full Board of Education on Monday, February 21, 2022.

2. An update was provided to the Committee pertaining to a personnel issue involving an
athletic coach.

3. An update was provided to the Committee regarding the evaluation system used to evaluate
administrators within the District. An update was provided to the Committee pertaining to
the progress being made toward the evaluation of administrators in the District by the
superintendent. The evaluation tool and growth process were also reviewed.

4. An update was provided to the Committee pertaining to the MAISD Special Education
Millage ballot proposal for May 2022. The District will review this information with the
full Board of Education on Monday, February 21, 2022.

5. The Committee reviewed the tentative agreement between the Board of Education and the
Fruitport Administrator’s Association (FAA). The financial impact to the District was
discussed for the three (3) year tentative agreement, as was each change to the language of
the Contract. The District recommends the approval and ratification of the Agreement
between the Board of Education and the Fruitport Administrator’s Association, as
presented and discussed. The Board of Education will be asked to approve and ratify the
Agreement at the Board meeting on February 21, 2022.
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6. Other: The Committee discussed the hiring practices of the District. 

 
7. Public Comment: None 

 
8. Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at 4:50 p.m. 

 
Respectfully submitted by Jason Kennedy, Superintendent 


